
January 30, 2017

Diane Hoelzer, P.E.
Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199


Re:	AIS Circulation
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-18-17 (H13E106A)


Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-18-16 the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC Permit for grading for the construction associated with the proposed streets

The Information sheet included Building B.  However, Building B is not identified on the plan.  The grading and drainage plan shows Building B along 12th street.  There are no BMPs on the ESC plan for this building. 
  

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.



				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				







C:	email 
